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03/02/2022  10:04:252021/5866/A INT Patricia Wager As a local resident who uses the existing bus stop in Southampton Row, I suggest that it is not appropriate to 

move this bus stop to a new location outside CSM building especially as redevelopment of this large site is 

about to commence and will probably take around 5 years. The current bus stop is outside the shops and 

hotel. To go to the new position where there are no shops or businesses means crossing the Theobalds Road 

junction which will be particularly difficult for the elderly and frail clutching their shopping.  It will also be very 

close to the stop outside Holborn Station.
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